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Upcoming Calendar Events

Weekly Weather Forecast

August 29 - Bookmobile/Riverbend Park
Sept. 5 - Labor Day
Sept. 10 - Quincy Farmer Consumer Day
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       Wow, August is going to go out with a bang!  Giving us some
nice hot weather for the last few days of the month.  And some
great weather heading into Labor Day weekend.

      We have some weekday campsites that are available, but
unfortunately the campground is full Labor Day weekend.  Also, now
is a good time to call for dates in September & October as we have
weekends in filling up.  

         We look forward to seeing you soon!  Stay hydrated and have
a safe Labor Day weekend.

Weekly Update

Office Staff
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 Golfers,

           Progress has been made on servicing our irrigation system. You may notice that some of the
roughs are a bit longer than usual, but we are catching up with that today and they should be playing
as usual this week. The greens have received another round of nutrition and will be at a lower risk of
infection now that the season is about to move into autumn. They are healthier than ever, and their
condition is a sign of diligence on behalf of our stellar crew and the golfers. Thank you for all of your
help in fixing ball marks and keeping carts at a distance. Green 8 is a beautiful example of what
proper care from everybody at the course can do for a green. We are one year from the pythium
infection and it's hard to tell that it was ever even there. 

         There have been some items disappearing from the course lately. A fairway yardage marker,
some tee markers and even ball washer towels. Please keep any eye out for any of this activity around
the course and if you see anything suspicious, please contact the pro shop right away. When areas
are closed off from the public its not only for the safety of the golfer and the turf, but also for our
sprinklers. When a sprinkler has the dirt around it removed it is often because we need to be able
access the lower portion of the housing for testing purposes, and this puts them at risk of being broken
if they are stepped on or driven over. When this happens it means that we must spend time fixing that,
taking away from our other maintenance activities. Please stay out of closed off areas so that we can
avoid this happening and be aware of our quick coupler sprinklers throughout the rough. I know it can
feel like a maze out there with all the cones and roped off areas. We are hard at work on this course
and its system, and all cooperation from golfers is seriously appreciated. Thank you and enjoy your
time on the course.
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Porter Hodges
Golf Course Superintendent
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DAVE HARRIS
TJ MCGAUGHEY
CRAIG PRICE
DEBBI MCGAUGHEY
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117
116
112
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MARC
BRUNTZ

LARRY
SCHREIFELS

358

MARK
SWAN

238328

JOHN HALL
JAMES WHITCOMB
GORDON NIES
KASSI ISEMAN

88
74
68
56

Summer weekends fill-up fast.  

Please call ahead to Book your Tee Times. 
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